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4 September 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome Back to School – Celebrating Our Achievements! 
 
Welcome back to a new school year! We are delighted to see our school 
community come together once again, and a special warm welcome to all the 
new families and staff joining us this year. We hope you had a restful and 
enjoyable summer break, and that your children are excited to embark on 
another year of learning, growth, and new experiences. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the kind words, cards 
and gifts that were given at the end of the summer term; speaking on behalf of 
myself and my colleagues - they made us smile and were appreciated.  
 
We are thrilled to start this academic year with some wonderful news that 
highlights the excellence of our school community. Our recent ISI inspection 
report has been released and we are proud to share that our school has been 
recognised for its achievements. The inspectors commended our dedicated 
teaching staff, the positive and nurturing environment we create for our 
students, and our commitment to providing a holistic education that caters to 
the needs of every child. 
 
I particularly love the final line in the report which I believes sums Cleve House 
up perfectly. 
“The school aims to develop, confident, resilient pupils with a positive attitude 
to learning in an environment that is full of joy, empathy and opportunity.” 
 
This success is a testament to the hard work of our entire school community – 
from our talented staff to our supportive parents, and of course, our amazing 
pupils who continue to inspire us every day. We encourage you to take some 
time to read the full inspection report, which is available on our website, or via 
this link and celebrate this achievement with us:  
https://clevehouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Cleve-House-
School-ROU-Report-v4-24-08-05-1.pdf 
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As we look ahead, we remain committed to building on our success and 
ensuring that each student continues to thrive both academically and 
personally. We have an exciting year planned, filled with engaging learning 
opportunities, enriching extracurricular activities, and events that will bring our 
school community even closer together. 
 
We look forward to working together to make this year a memorable and 
successful one for all our pupils. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fraser 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


